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Statement by the President of the Security Council

At the meeting of the Security Council held on 6 June 1993, in connection with the 
Council's Consideration of the item entitled “The Situation in Somalia”, the President of 
the Security Council made the following statement on behalf of the Council:

“The Security Council condemns the actions taken against peacekeepers in Somalia. The 
safety and protection of our peacekeepers is of the utmost importance. Currently the 
Security Council is in the progress of drafting resolutions to bring peaceful stability to the
region.”

Passed by consensus, with 0 abstentions
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